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NOTICE OF BOARD MEMBER 
ATTENDANCE AT EVENT 

 
LYONS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that three or more members of the Board of Directors 
of the LYONS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT, State of Colorado, may attend the 
District’s Community Meet and Greet with Chief Stumpf.  The event will be held at 
the District’s Fire Station 1, located at 251 Broadway St., Lyons Colorado on 
Saturday March 23, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  A quorum of the Board may 
be present; however, no District-related business will be discussed and no action on 
any District matter will be taken.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact the District Board 
office at (303) 823-6611, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE LYONS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS. 
 
 
 
 


